# Senior Privileges Club Account

Volume 2, Issue 4 August 2012

Hello to all... How is everyone doing in this heat? We are the strongest people in the world. We go from cold, cold, cold to blistering heat...AND we still function!!! At least I think it's called functioning. It was so nice to see everyone at our last Manny's luncheon. We had a wonderful lunch, a few rousing bingo games and lots of just talking to friends that we haven't seen in awhile. For those of you who went to Pella with us for the "Tulip Festival" I have to tell you this... my husband and I went to Pella on Sunday. There are thousands of petunias planted where the tulips were. Very pretty, but is it now going to be the "Petunia Festival"? Because all of you know that there were no tulips to be found when we were there. Our next trip is the Brewers/Cubs game in Milwaukee. We'll be tailgating before the game. If you're interested we still have a few seats left. Give us a call or come in to any location to sign up and get more details. Then in September is the "Apple Fest" in Gays Mills, Wi. The magic word for me was CRAFT FAIR. I'm addicted. I've heard that you can find any kind of food made with apples there. That was another big draw. Hopefully, the weather will cooperate and we can see some beautiful colors on the way. They also have a parade (bring your lawn chairs) and we will visit the orchards in Gays Mills Valley on the way out of town. Food, lawn chair, music and shopping...Heaven on earth. We hope that you can join us for any or all. Remember lunch at Manny's on October 24th. Take care, stay safe and stay cool. Have a great day

~Sue, Gayle and Andraya

### **Meet Your STSB Friend**

Hello. My name is Gerry Hardison. I was born and raised in Camanche, Iowa and currently reside in Clinton with my two children, Joey (11) and KayLee (10). After seven years away from banking, I was very excited to come on board with STSB in January of this year. I am the bank's Residential Real Estate Lender and manager of the Thomson facility. I thoroughly enjoy working with the staff at STSB as well as the wonderful people of Thomson and the surrounding communities. Helping people with their home financing needs is very rewarding and I look forward to working with our customers each day. So, whether you are in need of a home loan or just in the area, stop in and say, "hello". I would love to see you!



Be sure to stop in to see Gerry about our Construction Loan Special. She's at our Thomson location and would love to just say "hi" to you.



# Savanna-Thomson State Bank

# "Your hometown friend"

## **Coming Activities & Trips**

**AUGUST:** Summer is not summer without a baseball game. Come with us to Milwaukee for a Cubs Vs. Brewers game on Wednesday, August 22nd. We are planning on having a tailgate party before the game. So bring a dish and join us for this fun time.

**SEPTEMBER:** We're headed to Gay's Mills, Wisconsin for their Apple Fest on Sunday, September 30th. They have a parade as well as many craft vendors. We will also visit an orchard in Gay's Mills Valley before heading home

OCTOBER: Lunch at Manny's with "SPOOKTACULAR" bingo on Wednesday, October 24th.

**NOVEMBER:** A repeat of one of our favorites! On Thursday, November 15th, we're going back to Amana! We'll leave Savanna for shopping in Amana and dinner at the Ox Yoke Inn. We'll round out the day with the play, "GI Holiday Jukebox" at the Old Creamery Theatre.

**DECEMBER:** We'll be having a Lobby Promotion with a Christmas Basket to be given away at all three branches for our Senior Privileges members.

We hope that you can join us for any or all of our activities. If you have any questions or suggestions for trips, we are just a phone call away.

Again come the warnings. Be sure to keep cool in these blistering days. The heat is dangerous! Drink lots of liquids and stay indoors when it is at it's hottest. Be sure to check in with somebody everyday. Do not think that the heat can't get you! Common sense is your best defense.

Most of us know someone with a boat or go out on the river ourselves. Remember to exercise common sense. The river has claimed too many this year! Life jackets may be a bit uncomfortable but may save your life in an emergency and they are required by law. I want to read your name in the paper for a birthday, not the alternative.

Be sure to watch for our 2013 trips and happenings. Of course, we'll have to do a casino trip to beat the wintertime blues (it's hard to imagine that it will ever be cold). We're busy planning some interesting trips and events for you to enjoy.

#### Remember...

You are entitled to **0.25%** above the going interest rate on CD's if you have a Senior Privileges account with a direct deposit into your account. You also earn an incentive rate of interest based on the monthly balance of that account. Stop in at any branch with any questions.

P.O. Box C 302 Main Street Savanna, IL 61074 (815) 273-2261 P.O. Box 367 2006 IL RT 84 Thomson, IL 61285 (815) 259-2455 P.O. Box 153 703 S. East Street Mt. Carroll, IL 61053 (815) 244-2261



